
Welcome to Reception and Amethyst class! 

Here is a little information to make things easier.  

The gate will open at 8.45 a.m. Please bring your child to the door 

and handover to an adult as you say goodbye.   

At the end of the day the children will come into the playground 

and line up. We have a look (for your adult), tell (the class teacher) 

and leave (the line) system to ensure children go with the correct adult. 

Children hang coats and PE shoe bags on their own named peg 

and lunchboxes need to be in the classroom. Please make sure 

every item is clearly named to avoid mix ups. We are a nut free school to 

accommodate pupils with allergies. 

 Fruit will be provided each day and each child needs a water bottle, 

clearly labelled. Water is available at all times. 

  Please bring a coat to school each day as we often play out even if 

it is raining. 

Please don’t bring toys to school, unless they are linked to a special 

event. Please hand them straight to the teacher. 

P.E. Children come to school in clothes that are comfortable and 

warm enough to do P.E., either outside or at the village hall.  Please make 

sure everything is clearly labelled.  

We do phonics and literacy every day. When the children have 

learnt many set 1 sounds and some high frequency words, they will start 

to bring home a reading book. Children then need to have their reading 

folder in school every day and to change their reading book as necessary. 

There will be opportunities for children to read to us each week. Your 

child will benefit from reading to you as regularly as possible.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come and ask us. 


